
 

 

Virtual Symposium with the SRA on 

the Solicitors Qualifying Examination 

 
Monday 24th May 2021, 16.00-17.00 

Microsoft Teams 

 
Reserve your place now by emailing: 

Liz.Thomas@citysolicitors.org.uk 
 
 
In the run up to the introduction of the new Solicitors Qualifying Examination 
(SQE), we invite our members to our next symposium with SRA Director of 
Education and Training, Julie Brannan.  
 
As well as a general update on progress, Julie will provide the latest 
information on: 
 

• Opportunities for law firms 

• How law firms are preparing 

• Developments in the training market  

• Qualifying work experience (QWE), including what counts and what 
confirming QWE means 

• Logistical arrangements such as assessment timings and bulk booking.  
 

As usual, there will be a Q&A session giving attendees the opportunity to raise 
queries directly with Julie. To make sure the symposium is tailored to our 
members’ needs, we encourage you to submit your questions in advance 
using this link: https://form.sra.org.uk/s3/SQE-QAs 
 

We hope that this will be of interest to you, your Managing Partners, London 
Managing Partners, Trainee Partners, Graduate Recruitment Partners, 
Training Principals, HR Managers, Graduate Recruitment and L&D Managers. 
 
To reserve your place, please email Liz.Thomas@citysolicitors.org.uk  

 
We hope that you will be able to attend. 

 
* * * * 
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